
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

At Bear Outfitters SMA families are offered a wide selection of new and 
used approved uniform items.  

To keep used uniforms in stock is where you come in! 
 

 
 
 

How it works…  

 
 Step 1. Be sure your uniform items are clean and in good condition—no stains,  
  fading, holes, snags, or excessive wear 

 
 Step 2. At the end of each semester, gently used uniforms can be returned for  
  credit towards the student account or the purchase of more uniforms. 
 
 Step 3. We will review your items to determine an offer.  
  (Offers are dependent upon current inventory and quality of the items.)  
   
 Step 4. Once you accept the offer, you can apply the credit towards your Smart  
  Tuition Student account or shop for more uniforms. 
 
 Step 5. You can leave unwanted items that cannot be returned for credit to be  
  donated or recycled!  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

UNIFORM BUYBACK 

 

 

For more information please 
call Alyssa Clutter  
at 512.753.8026  

or email 
cluttera@smabears.org 


